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LIFE GROUP MINUTES from September 9, 2019

The LIFE Meeting was held September 9, 2019 with 22 people attending. 

Janine Fonder opened the meeting with prayer. 

LIFE BOARD MEMBERS ARE: 

Susie Wendland - President

Nicole Brehmer - Vice President/Secretary

Janine Fonder - Treasurer

SUSIE WENDLAND DISCUSSED STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS.

They have had one meeting so far and also one store. The student council store is always looking
for new ideas. We are thankful for both Dena and Mandy who help Susie and the kids with the
store every other Friday after mass. Student Council service projects include but are not limited to:
Christmas Blessing Boxes, providing a thanksgiving meal to those who are less fortunate and the
store. Students have mentioned they would like a couple new kickballs and also the ladderball
game. 

Susie Wendland updated everyone on the Mystery Dinner Theater to be held October 11th and
12th at the Speedway Event Center. The performance will once again be led by Deb Rausch and
they have the first rehearsal yesterday. This year’s theme is a Cooking Show and we need samples
of each of the desserts for all who attend. Susie asked for volunteers from each grade to do the
baskets. Baskets will be displayed the weekend before the event in the gathering space, at the
Grandparent’s Day reception and both nights of the event. Winners will be drawn at the end of the
performance on Saturday night. 

BRENDA ANDERSON PROVIDED SCHOOL NEWS.

We have 115 students enrolled for the 2019-2020 school year and 4 sections/groups of
preschoolers. We welcome Mrs. Brehmer-Preschool, Mrs. Loehrer-Kindergarten and Mrs. Dreis- 3rd
Grade to our St. Lawrence staff. We currently have a janitorial position open if anyone knows of
someone who may be interested. 

This year’s theme is Camping with Jesus.
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We are so appreciative of Keith Weber who has graciously donated him time to help us update our
server/switches and firewall. 

We will not be doing the fish house raffle like we have the last couple of years. We may try to do a
Ranger or ATV this spring. More details to come later on this. 

Father Gary had mentioned possibly hosting a golf tournament as a fundraiser. We would need to
get a committee organized to gather more information and establish the details. 

Reminder to set your amazon account to smile amazon to help our school, we receive a check
quarterly from these purchases. 

Box tops: remember to clip them yet but as they begin to phase out download the app then you
scan your receipt after each purchase. 

Our next meeting will be November 11, 2019 at 7pm

Janine Fonder closed the meeting with prayer. 

Nicole Brehmer, LIFE Group Vice President/Secretary


